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January 16, 20 18  

USS William M. Wood (DD-715/DDR-715) Association 

Dear Mr. Michel: 

Thank you for your generous contribution of $1,000.00 to the Thomas G. Pellin 
Destroyer Museum Grant Program with $500.00 designated for the USS Laffey (DD-724) 
and $500.00 for the USS Joseph P. Kennedy, Jr. (DD-850). Such contributions help to 
ensure that the Laffey and Kennedy will keep serving as memorials to all destroyers and 
those who served aboard them. 

On behalf of Tin Can Sailors, thank you again for your generous contribution. 
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President 

Tin Can Sailors is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service under Section 501(c)(3). This was a 
donation for which you received no goods or services. Therefore, it is tax deductible as allowed by law. 
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